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Hey,

Re. Lytle Creek Wetland  #PLN51498 RUE/VAR
I am completely opposed to the development of the proposed property on the wetland. All
fertile wildlife habitats should be preserved - and there is no way a septic system should be
built so close to - and low to - the shoreline.
Thank you,

Holly Brewer
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